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Parents and Students-

| apologize for a second email this week, but there are a couple of important pieces of information that | needed to share that weren't in my previous email.

1. We have been given the opportunity as a program to have some parents and students work the concession stands at some soccer games. There are limited spots available and once they are full there
will not be additional spots. We plan to add up the total amount made and then divide it out as an hourly rate for everyone that worked so that individual students can use it towards their trip. Here is the
sign-up:

OE Band Concession Signup

If you have questions please contact Barb Culton at babsnkc@yahoo.com or Sonja Butler at butler.sonja40@gmail.com

2. There has been some confusion on trip payments. Our tour organizer company Bob Rogers Travel updated their system this summer that they use to process payments. You should have received an
email from them describing how to migrate over to their new payment system. There have been some parents that assumed this was some type of hoax email. Itis a legitimate email. If you have not
followed the steps to update your account they can not withdraw your next trip payment so you are not current with your trip payments.

Thanks,
Mr. Smikahl
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